
Board Nominations
The following members were nominated by the Nominating Committee for the expired terms on the Board of 
Directors.  Any other member may petition to be on the ballot, and such petition must be signed by 89 members in 
good standing.  There will be no nominations from the floor, and if there are no nominations by petition, then the 
election will not be by ballot.  All nominations by petition must be submitted by February 20, 2019 to Ronnie Lipham 
at the Pepperell Branch.  Please contact Ronnie Lipham at (334) 521-7049 with any questions regarding the process 
of nomination by petition.

Annual Meeting Notice
Please join us Thursday, April 4, 2019, at The Bottling Plant Event Center (formerly the Event Center) in downtown 
Opelika for our annual meeting.  Refreshments will be served at 6:00 p.m., and the business meeting will begin 
promptly at 6:30 p.m.  This is your opportunity to become more informed and to meet and greet the members of the 
board of directors, supervisory committee, staff, and other members as well.  There will also be annual reports, election 
of officers, and cash prizes.  

Mr. Arrington has been a credit union member for over 35 years.  He previously worked with a 
closure team to complete all transition and closing aspects of the B. F. Goodrich Tire Plant in
Opelika, AL, and he worked for three and half years at the United Steel Workers Local 753L as
Coordinator of the Career Development Program.  He has over 25 years of executive experience 
with large organizations that includes over 25 years of accounting and over 15 years of human
resource experience.  Mr. Arrington has served on our supervisory committee and is currently 
serving on our board.  Mr. Arrington’s strategic business knowledge along with his understanding 
of benefits for employees and large organizations will enable him to continue to be a significant 
contribution to our board.

Emmitt Arrington

Mr. Freeman has been a credit union member for 45 years and is a retiree of the Uniroyal/B. F. 
Goodrich Tire Company after 32 years.  He retired from the Alabama National Guard and served 
in Vietnam with the U. S. Marines.  Mr. Freeman not only has experience serving on the board of 
directors with FSFCU, but has also served on the supervisory committee.  He has an associate in 
science degree from Southern Union and attended Troy State.  He is married, with two children and 
one grandchild.

Alfonza Freeman

Jeanette Parker
Mrs. Jeanette Parker has been a credit union member for over 25 years and is a retiree of the 
Michelin Tire Plant.  She was the Shipping Supervisor and brings over 34 years of management and 
supervisory skills.  She has served as a credit union board volunteer for over 20 years.  Mrs. Parker 
has taken extensive credit union courses which have given her an excellent understanding of the 
operations of credit unions.  She has been an asset to the credit union while serving on the board.   
Mrs. Parker is committed to the credit union and takes her responsibilities seriously always looking 
out for the best interest of the members.

2019 Winter Newsletter

Happy New Year!



 Tueday, January 1st, New Year’s Day

 Monday, January 21st, Dr. Martin L. King, Jr. Day

 Monday, February 18th, President’s Day

 Monday, May 27th, Memorial Day

 Please note that with our VISA Debit Card, you can access
 your account balance(s) and funds by using either of our 
 two surcharge-free, branch ATMs or one of over 55,000
 surcharge-free, nationwide ATMs on the Allpoint Network.
 You can also access your funds anywhere you see the
 VISA Logo as long as the company allows cash back.

 You can get account information and perform transfers
 by using our NexGen Mobile App, our NexGen Online
 Banking Service, or our Fast Track Telephone Banking
 Service.

Holiday Closings

   Four Seasons Federal Credit Union is happy 
                           to be able to give scholarships to several
                           graduating high school students.  The
                           scholarships will be given based on many
                           factors that include, but are not limited to,
                           the following criteria:  credit union
 membership, grade point average, scholastic awards and 
 achievement, extracurricular school involvement,
 community and civic involvement, leadership experience, 
 work experience, recommendations, financial need, and 
 essay.
 
 This year, scholarship applications will be available on  
 Tuesday, February 19, 2019 in our credit union branches 
 as well as in the high school counselors’ offices.  

 The completed applications should not be returned to
 the credit union, but must be submitted to the high
 school counselors by Wednesday, April 3, 2019.

Education Scholarships 

Plan early for Christmas 2019 so you can have financially stress-free Holidays.  By opening a Christmas Club account at 
Four Seasons Federal Credit Union and contributing to it every pay period, you can ease the financial burden during the 
holiday spending season.  Saving as little as $10 out of every weekly paycheck will total an annual savings of $520 for 
Christmas.  
   
The more money you save every week, the more money you will have for your holiday shopping pleasure.  We can 
even help automate this weekly transfer to make it convenient for you.  So stop the holiday debt cycle by opening a 
Christmas Club account now!  See a Member Service Representative soon!

Open a Christmas Club Account Now!

Unlock The Door To New Opportunities

 • Business Loans

 • Mortgage Loans

Let us help with our ...

 

01197-NEWS-1218  Federally insured by NCUA.   Subject to membership and credit approval.   Equal Housing Lender.

Call for more details or 
stop by to apply soon!


